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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

August 15, 2023 
 
Re: Timothy and Patricia Brown vs. Kentucky Utilities Company 
 Case No. 2023-00161 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Pursuant to paragraph one (1) of the Commission's Order dated August 7, 2023, in the above-
referenced case, herewith are the documents reflecting Kentucky Utilities Company’s written 
answer to the complaint. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions concerning these documents. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Michael E. Hornung 

Michael E. Hornung 
Manager, Pricing/Tariffs 

State Regulation and Rates 

T 502-627-4671 | F 502-627-3213 

Mike.hornung @lge-ku.com 


